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IMPORTANT DATES

➔ Saturday 4/7 10:00am-2:00pm 
Race to Read Car Show in 
Lawrence parking lot

➔ 4/10 3:00-5:00pm Skate City
➔ 4/17 4:00-5:00pm PTA meeting
➔ 4/27 7:45-9:00am 1st Friday & 

Principal Coffee combined
➔ 4/27 Early Release - 12:00pm 

dismissal
➔ 4/30-5/4 Staff Appreciation 

Week
➔ 5/4 & 5/7 Flex Testing days
➔ 5/8 3:00-5:00pm Skate City
➔ 5/11 Field Day
➔ 5/12 Rockies Game - $5 tickets
➔ 5/22 12:00-2:30pm               

End-of-Year Carnival

Principal’s Corner

I hope that you had a great, restful Spring Break.

We appreciate the effort to have all of our students here and on time 
during our CMAS testing window.  We will continue to give the 
CMAS assessment for all 3rd through 6th graders through the third 
week of April.  Again, please try to avoid scheduling appointments for 
students during the school day, especially in the mornings.  Please try 
to have students here on time and well rested.

Thanks, Chris Benisch

PTA 
Next Meeting:
April 17, 2018
4:00-5:00pm

Lawrence Library

Next Skate Party:
Tuesday, April 10, 2018

3:00-5:00pm

Race to Read:
Monday, April 2 - Friday, May 11

Students read and complete Race to 
Read forms. Return your completed 

form to receive the next form. 
Complete 3 forms and receive two 
tickets to Night of Fire & Thunder.

 
Car Show: 

Saturday, April 7, 2018, 10am-2pm
Lawrence parking lot

As we come to that last part of our year, there are 
many things happening. Classes are heading out 
on more field trips, testing is in full swing, field day 
is coming up, as well as an End of the Year 
Festival put on by PTA. 

Race to Read is a great program to encourage 
your child(ren) to read more and earn great 
incentives. We would love to have all students 
participate and see how many hours we can read 
as a school. For those that complete 3 sheets, they 
will receive a ticket for The Night of Thunder & Fire 
at Bandimere Speedway on May 19th, along with a 
ticket for a guardian.

As baseball season begins, the Colorado Rockies 
give us an opportunity to purchase $5 tickets. 
Forms will come home next week for games on 
Saturday, May 12th and Friday, June 8th. Take 
advantage of this fun, affordable opportunity for a 
family outing!

Jeffco has a new vision that maps out the direction of our district.  This vision is 
encompassed in what is now called the Jeffco Generations document.  Please log on to the 
Jeffco Website to understand the focus and direction that our district is moving. 
Here’s the link: http://www.jeffcopublicschools.org/about/generations/skills

Pennies for 
Patients

Students were educated 
over the course of the 
campaign about cancer 
and the treatments that 
are being discovered to 
help patients. As a 
school, we collected  
$269.59 this year!  

This is something that 
has touched all our lives 
in one way or another.

Thanks for your 
participation!

Our Collection
6,544 Pennies
362 Nickels
603 Dimes
295 Quarters
42 $1 bills
2 $5 bills
TOTAL $269.59

Flex Testing - 
Friday, May 4 & Monday, May 7

Please come  in and sign up for a flex testing 
time for one of these days. 

8:00-10:30am OR 12:00-2:30pm
Your student will be here for one time period 
and have the rest of the two days off. 


